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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Heitman, Grant (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1148 Geranium Avenue East

Grant, 
Apani was talking about ok to remove VB placard but she said don’t know or seen any revocation placard. 
 
Mai 
 
 

From: Heitman, Grant (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 12:39 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1148 Geranium Avenue East 
 
Did she say when this conversation took place? I don't recall speaking with anyone regarding that address, much less 
telling them they could remove a placard.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 18, 2019, at 12:16 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hi Tom, 
Apani Chavez called our office stating that you have recommended that she filed an appeal on the VB 
Registration Fee Warning Letter dated December 21, 2018.  I told her we cannot accept the appeal as it 
has gone to assessment which is set for Legislative Hearing on March 5. 
  
I told her from STAMP record, the file status is still a VB property.  She said her husband is living there 
and has removed the placard off the door per your advisement.   Note, she said she has been there for 5 
years but the contract for deed never got filed.   
  
Please advise. 
  
  
  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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